Dear First Grader,

I hope you are having a great summer. I pray you are having a safe and healthy summer. I am looking forward to having you in my first grade class next year! It will be a fun and exciting year. We will be reading about the



Adventures of the Superkids and learning many new things.

Love, Ms. Weimer



## Supply List for 2017-2018



12 standard pencils (to share)

1 box of 24 crayons

1 pair of blunt pointed scissors

1 pencil box

2 Poly-vinyl folders with pockets

2 pink erasers

12 glue sticks

2 boxes of tissues

3 canisters of disinfecting wipes

2 dry erase markers



